

#### **EducationUSA Newsletter**

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Tue, Jul 21, 2015 at 2:28 PM

To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Cc: Laura Byron <a href="mailto:com">cc: Laura B

## **EDUCATIONUSA NEWSLETTER**

Dear Readers,

We hope you are all enjoying your summer! Please remember that our workshop on California College Life is this week with our new EducationUSA Intern Ms. Laura Byron.

# Introducing our new EducationUSA Intern: Ms. Laura Byron

Our Advising Center is proud to introduce our new EducationUSA Intern, Ms. Laura Byron.

Please see a short introduction from Laura:

Hi, everyone! My name is Laura Byron and I am the new intern at the Fulbright Advising Center. I currently go to college at Cal Poly in the central coast of California. Although I entered school as a sociology major, I ended up switching to study business with a focus in accounting. I would love to talk with you all about the wide range of majors available in the U.S. and how to choose the right major for you! Beyond my schooling, I hold a position in my sorority and have worked as both a tutor and an accounting assistant for my college. I am a great source of information on college culture within the U.S., and I am happy to answer any questions you might have in relation to sports, college classes, Greek life, on-campus or off-campus jobs, or pop culture in general. Hope to see you guys soon!



You may also ask for individual appointments with Laura, if you feel like chatting about US higher education, college life, Greek life at college, picking a major, and etc.

## California College Life Workshop

Our EducationUSA intern, Ms. Laura Byron, will be hosting a workshop on California College life. She will rely on her own experiences as a student at California Polytechnic State University.



Please note that the time of the Info Session has changed to 3:00 p.m.

Date: July 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2015 (Thursday)

**Time:** 3:00 pm

Venue: EducationUSA Advising Center

If you are interested in attending Laura's workshops please let us know!

educationusa@fulbright.hu

## **HSBC Study on International Studies**

77% of parents would consider sending their children abroad to study

HSBC conducted a world-wide survey with some interesting results. Check out this article with some data about parent attitudes related to sending their children abroad and overcoming cost obstacles.

#### Yale Young Global Scholars Program - Beijing

The Yale Young Global Scholars-Beijing Program (YYGS-Beijing) is a week-long program designed for outstanding high school students from around the world who are in 9th and 10th grade at the time of the program. YYGS-Beijing is a residential program where admitted students will live together under adult supervision and attend seven full days of programming at the Yale Center Beijing. On-site accommodation is mandatory, and will be provided for all students, along with three meals a day.

Apply online: https://apply.globalscholars.yale.edu/apply/

Deadline is October 15, 2015 at 4:59 a.m. CET

### **Practice your English language skills**

Practice your English language skills with ShareAmerica's Everyday Conversations! Today's dialogue: 'More informal greetings and invitations.'

For more info: https://goo.gl/6YcvGx

Have a wonderful week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center Baross utca 62. Room 111. 1082 Budapest, Hungary

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa





Find us on Facebook:

http://www.facebook.com/EducationUSA.Hungary

Follow us on Twitter:

https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU